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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you very much to everyone who returned the parental questionnaires at the end of the summer term and a particular thank 
you to those of you who completed them online through the Ofsted website. It is really helpful to have your views recorded 
through the Ofsted portal as these can be viewed publicly and support other parents who may be considering sending their child 
to Warboys Primary Academy. The portal can be accessed anytime so if you haven’t done this and would like to, then please do 
so by following this link: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/. If you would like help with how to do this then please ask at the school 
office. 
 
We had 60 responses in total (40 on paper and 20 online) and I am pleased to report the outcomes to you as follows: 

 

 
We are very proud of our school and enjoyed reading the many comments that we received as a result of the questionnaires. 
Whilst most of your responses were positive it is evident that further work still needs to be done in the areas of:  
 
 Homework 
 Awareness of how we deal with bullying 
 How well concerns are picked up and dealt with  
 Reporting to parents on children’s progress 

 
p.t.o 

 
Strongly 
agree 

agree disagree strongly 
disagree 

don't 
know 

My child is happy at this school 62% 38%    

My child feels safe at this school 62% 35% 3%   

My child makes good progress at this school 48% 47% 2%  3% 

My child is well looked after at this school 57% 40% 2%  2% 

My child is taught well at this school 58% 37% 2%  3% 

My child receives appropriate homework for their age 40% 45% 13%  2% 

This school makes sure its pupils are well behaved 35% 53% 5% 2% 5% 

The school deals effectively with bullying 25% 28% 5% 2% 40% 

The school is well led and managed 48% 45% 2%  5% 

The school responds well to any concerns I raise 43% 38% 8% 2% 8% 
I receive valuable information from the school about my child's 
progress 

43% 42% 12%  3% 

 YES NO 

Would you recommend this school to another parent 93% 7% 



 
continued:-   
 
 
These areas will be considered in our school development plan for 2019/20 and we look forward to working with you to bring 
about further improvements. We are obviously disappointed that 7% of our community would not recommend our school and 
would urge any parents with ongoing concerns to come into school and discuss them so they can be resolved. 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Ford 
Headteacher 
 

 


